
 

Ref: CWe/DSt 
 
 
10th July 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Further to my letter of 25th June I write to remind you that Campion will be closed to students 
on 20th July 2018. 
 
Students should attend school until 3.05pm on Thursday 19th July as usual.  As we have not 
received any communications about students needing provision on site on Friday 20th July, 
therefore we do not expect any students to be in school on that day, and accordingly buses 
have been cancelled.   
 
Thank you for the arrangements which you have made to support this change. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

   
 
 
Claire Whitmore                
Headteacher                        
 
 


